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  “The future belongs to those who believe in the beauty of their dreams.” – Eleanor Roosevelt 
 

 

  
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
  

                        
  

 

Dear Parents & Caregivers, 

It was terrific to see a number of families brave the hot weather and attend 
Open Night last Tuesday afternoon. The change in format enabled students 
to proudly show parents their classroom learning and for teachers to touch 
base with parents individually.  

Parents were able to visit classes at their own pace while accommodating 
their sporting and family commitments. Class newsletters were issued to 
parents outlining classroom routines and structures, expectations and 
learning goals with special events highlighted for term 1. If you were unable 
to attend and are yet to receive a class newsletter please see your child’s 
teacher. It was a nice way to start the year, building connections between 
school and home, which are crucial to a child’s success at school and for 
lifelong learning.  

Splash Day 
Splash Day will be held next Friday 3rd March from 9:00am – 1:00pm for 
a whole school relationship building excursion. Permission notes have been 
sent home and returned for students to participate. Any student that does 
not have a medical form will be unable to go swimming. 

The school will be covering the pool entry cost for students to attend. All 
students will travel to the Ryan Mitchell Pool by bus, departing from 9:00am 
and returning by 1:30pm. Students who do not attend Splash Day are 
expected to attend school as usual. Any child who fails to follow school and 
pool rules may be sent home. 

Students will need to pack their recess and a free sausage sizzle will also 
be available for students. The pool canteen will also be open to place lunch 
orders and to purchase food from. Please make sure to pack a water bottle 
to help children to stay hydrated. 

Governing Council Meeting 
Tuesday night was our first Governing Council meeting for the year and 
the date of our AGM has been confirmed as Tuesday Week 8, 21st March. 
If you are interested in becoming involved in your child’s school then joining 
Governing Council is a great start! We look forward to seeing some new 
faces join our committee. Please contact the Front Office if you are 
interested and would like a reminder. The will be a crèche if you need to 
bring your children along. See you there!  
 

Anna Nayda    

 

From the Principal’s Desk… 

  

DATES TO 
REMEMBER: 

 

 

AGM 

Tuesday Week 8 

21st March 

5:15pm 

Crèche Available 

 

 
 
 

FRIDAY 
3RD March  

 

STUDENT FREE 
DAY 

 

FRIDAY 
10th March 

 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
 

MONDAY 
13TH March 

 

Monday 

27th March, Week 9  

 

NAPLAN 
 

Week 7 
15th March  

 
 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Wellbeing Leader – Ange McAuliffe

 

 

 

ROOM 1:   
Harley Bailey AS Striving to always produce her best work consistently 
Amarni Lodge AS Growth in confidence in sharing and reading a loud her learning 
Nolan Williams R Growth in confidence socially and academically  
ROOM 2: 
Alana Lodge AS On task, working well with others 
Allen Ed AS Being kind in class 
Kaylee Bejah R Trying hard to respond to feedback 
ROOM 3: 
Axl Pycroft AS Pursue his personal best and showing great personal strength 
Ella Surman AS Trying her hardest and giving everything a go  
Amelia Warren R Showing great strength in class and participating in group discussions 
ROOM 11: 
Gabriel Ostermann AS Applying himself in class and always trying hard in his learning 
Sophie Tuip AS Being a kind and helpful class member 
Mahki Amos R Trying hard in Math and English lessons 
ROOM 12: 
Ailya Marks AS For a fantastic start to the year; always following class expectations 
Macarius Haines-Harris AS For a fantastic start to the year; always following class expectations 
Taelyr Kennedy R For a fantastic start to the year; always following class expectations 
ROOM 18: 
Hailey Bullock-Morgan AS Treating others as you would like to be treated 
Jack Surman AS Treating others as you would like to be treated 
Layton Strangways R Being brave – participate to progress 
ROOM 19: 
Jaycee Bejah AS Being brave – participating to progress 
Ayaana Hurun-Warren AS Being brave – participating to progress 
Abigail Hillman R Treating others as she would like to be treated 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Spriggy Schools make ordering lunch 
more convenient for you! 
 

To get started: 
 

1. Go to  www.spriggyschools.com.au 

register and download the app. 
 

2. Add a profile for each of your children, 

making sure you select FLINDERS VIEW 

and your child’s class. 
 

3. Start placing lunch orders  You can 

place orders in advance!  

 

4. If you notice a problem with the 

menu, please contact the school so 

we can fix it!  

 

CANTEEN NEWS 

 
 
 

Flinders View Primary School are looking to expand our Volunteer group. 
 

Do you have some spare time? Would you like to listen to students read? 
 

If so, we are looking for you! 
 

We are currently looking for people who would like to read with students 
in years R – 6 on a regular basis. 
Essential Criteria: 

o Appropriate checks (working with Children check is necessary). If 
you don’t have one we can start the process through the school for 
you. 

o Willingness to participate in some basic training 
o Ability to commit to at least one regular session per week 
o Able to supply a referee for screening purposes 

 

If you are interested or have any questions, please ring the school  
(8642 5866) and ask to speak with Stacey Waterman (Deputy Principal). 

Students are selected by their teacher and 

peers to participate in special activities to 

recognise the great work they have been doing. 

http://www.spriggyschools.com.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School attendance every day is important for your 
child to meet their full potential both academically 
and socially. If your child is not well please let us 
know and ask for a medical certificate if going to 
the doctor. When attending an appointment 
please send your child to school before and after 
the appointment. Most appointments do not need 
a full day away from school. If you have family 
commitments and your child can not attend school 
please let us know so we understand why your 
child is not able to attend school. 

 

If there is any way that we can help improve your 
child’s attendance, please contact the school and 
speak to your child’s teacher, someone from the 
Aboriginal Education Team or a Leadership 
member. 
 
 

Just missing one or two days a week does add up 
over time. Look at the table to see  

 

ATTENDANCE DOES MATTER: 
every school day counts! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

You may be eligible for support to pay Material & Services fees and subject fees. School 

Card assistance must be applied for each year as the assessment process is based on 

your family income for the prior financial year.  

We recommend that you lodge your application for School Card assistance early each 

year. This will allow you to establish a payment plan with the school early in the year if 

your School Card application is not approved. 

Apply online at https://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-learning/financial-help-

scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme or Forms are available from the Front 

Office.  
 

2023 

https://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme
https://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme

